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Mentions 
 
Butler Eagle: E. Brady officials prepare response to water claims 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20190807/NEWS01/708079889 
 
Times Observer: The appeal continues: Grant Township vs. PGE in environmental case 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/08/the-appeal-continues-grant-township-vs-
pge-in-environmental-case/ 
 
Pennlive: Water ban lifted at Carlisle Barracks after officials say they found no contaminants 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/08/water-ban-lifted-at-carlisle-barracks-after-officials-say-they-
found-no-contaminants.html 
 
FOX43: Water advisory lifted at U.S. Army War College Carlisle Barracks after tests indicate it’s safe 
https://fox43.com/2019/08/06/water-advisory-lifted-at-u-s-army-war-college-carlisle-barracks-after-
tests-indicate-its-safe/ 
 
WGAL: DEP lifts 'do not use' water order at Carlisle Barracks 
https://www.wgal.com/article/carlisle-barracks-cumberland-county-under-do-not-use-water-order-
after-abnormal-gas-reading/28612668 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Water-use ban lifted at Carlisle Barracks after testing shows no combustible gas in 
system 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/water-use-ban-lifted-at-carlisle-barracks-
after-testing-shows/article_5d425248-83ec-5183-88e7-2fd9f265297d.html#tracking-source=home-top-
story 
 
CBS21: Drinking Water Advisory lifted at U.S. Army War College, Carlisle Barracks 
https://local21news.com/news/local/drinking-water-advisory-lifted-at-us-army-war-college-carlisle-
barracks 
 
WPXI: Cleaning debris from historic hotel fire will be challenging, officials say 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/belvedere-hotel-cleaning-debris-from-historic-hotel-fire-will-
be-challenging-officials-say/973699751  
 
Tribune-Review: Plans being made for removal of Belvedere Hotel’s charred remains 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/plans-being-drawn-up-for-removal-of-belvedere-hotel-
remains-in-oaklahoma-borough/ 
 
Air 
 
WESA: Project Aims To Create 'Neighborhood Watch' For Pittsburgh Air Quality 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/project-aims-create-neighborhood-watch-pittsburgh-air-quality 
 
Tribune-Review: Asbestos could limit Tarentum demolitions; borough focusing on 10 properties 
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https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/asbestos-could-limit-tarentum-demolitions-borough-
focusing-on-10-properties/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Congressman Mike Doyle to hold town hall on climate change on Aug. 14 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2019/08/06/Congressman-Mike-Doyle-town-hall-
climate-change-environment/stories/201908060139 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Standard Speaker: Hazle Twp. zoners approve vegetable facility project 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hazle-twp-zoners-approve-vegetable-facility-project-
1.2516711 
 
Daily Item: UPDATE: Boating season on Lake Augusta to be cut short 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-boating-season-on-lake-augusta-to-be-cut-
short/article_50f6c45c-b853-11e9-82e2-1bf314996be3.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Tree removal slated next month at Derry Community Park 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/tree-removal-slated-next-month-at-derry-
community-park/article_1664e1cc-b380-567c-a509-8f05bed536af.html  
 
Latrobe-Bulletin: Ligonier's Diamond Park picked among Pennsylvania's 'Great Public Spaces' 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-s-diamond-park-picked-among-
pennsylvania-s-great-public/article_4a3dc340-bf7c-5d0b-9607-f0813f8e251c.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Export officials take a closer look at timbering plan for Murrysville property 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/export-officials-take-a-closer-look-at-timbering-plan-for-
murrysville-property/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Deferred repairs, budget cuts threaten Keystone, other state parks, officials say 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/deferred-repairs-budget-cuts-threaten-keystone-other-state-
parks-officials-say/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Bike ride will raise funds for 1,300-mile Sept. 11 memorial trail 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/08/07/september-11-memorial-trail-bike-ride-
pittsburgh-shanksville-flight-93-crash-site/stories/201908060148 
 
Energy 
 
Lancaster Farming: Solar Panels Cast Shade on Agriculture in a Good Way 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/ag_science/solar-panels-cast-shade-on-agriculture-in-a-good-
way/article_6c2c2540-8ad6-5b14-bdf4-e21e2a17d791.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Transource hearings delayed until October 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190806/transource-hearings-delayed-until-october 
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Tribune-Democrat: Joe Gusler | Unlike Ohio, Pa. lawmakers turning a blind eye to nuclear energy jobs  
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/joe-gusler-unlike-ohio-pa-lawmakers-turning-a-blind-
eye/article_3f411a00-b8a3-11e9-b32e-17e72a284471.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Here's the status of the clean-coal plant planned for Consol mining complex 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/06/heres-the-status-of-the-clean-coal-plant-
planned.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Confidence shattered: Gas explosion rocked Washington neighborhood 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/08/07/Confidence-shattered-Gas-explosion-
rocked-Washington-neighborhood/stories/201908050027 
 
Mining 
 
Scranton Times: Fell Twp. supervisors, residents focus on experimental mine reclamation, wind turbines 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/fell-twp-supervisors-residents-focus-on-experimental-mine-
reclamation-wind-turbines-1.2516812 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Consol to start building new mine in 3Q 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/06/consol-to-start-building-new-mine-in-
3.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Corry Journal: National Fuel adjusts gas supply charges 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_f120831e-b86c-11e9-9def-efd3fe0afe16.html 
 
KYW Radio: Residents voice concerns to advisory board holding first public meeting after refinery fire 
https://kywnewsradio.radio.com/articles/news/residents-voice-concerns-advisory-board-holding-first-
public-meeting-after-refinery 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Pipeline 'backfire' rattles West Goshen 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/pipeline-backfire-rattles-west-goshen/article_4f0c7566-b852-
11e9-a117-1f3722c48927.html 
 
Pennlive: Pipelines are the safest option for Pennsylvania 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/08/pipelines-are-the-safest-option-for-pennsylvania-
opinion.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Sunoco says Mariner East 2 system 'backfired' during maintenance but no risk to 
public 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/08/sunoco-says-mariner-east-2-system-backfired-during-
maintenance-but-no-risk-to-public.php 
 
Vector Management 
 
Titusville Herald: Goats topic of discussion involving invasive species at wildlife refuge(A3) 
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http://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page_cec8824d-76cb-5f83-aa8b-
85e0ba8afacd.html#page_a3 
 
Abington Patch: West Nile Found In Mosquitoes In Abington And Whitemarsh 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/abington/west-nile-found-mosquitoes-abington-whitemarsh 
 
Lancaster Farming: Spotted Lanternfly Permit Classes Offered 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/meetings_and_notices/spotted-lanternfly-permit-classes-
offered/article_d39f8e03-d5ec-5f0f-b931-15e81e91356d.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: West Nile found in Washington Township 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190806/west-nile-found-in-washington-township 
 
Tribune-Review: Combating spread of Lyme disease topic of free upcoming seminar in McCandless 
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/combating-spread-of-lyme-disease-topic-of-free-upcoming-
seminar-in-mccandless/ 
 
Waste 
 
Times News: Penn Forest updates transfer station policy  
https://www.tnonline.com/penn-forest-updates-transfer-station-policy 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Bill Tracker: Banning Styrofoam containers 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/bill-tracker-banning-styrofoam-containers/article_b1559cd1-6c34-
5c26-8731-1f9ffe93b2a0.html 
 
CBS21: Students help clean up the Capitol City 
https://local21news.com/news/local/students-help-clean-up-the-capitol-city 
 
Tribune-Review: Glass recycling event coming to O’Hara 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/glass-recycling-event-coming-to-ohara/  
 
Post-Gazette: As national chains scrap miniature shampoo bottles, local hotels say 'not so fast' 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2019/08/07/miniature-shampoo-bottles-local-
hotel/stories/201908020081 
 
Water 
 
Clarion News: Flood damages could lead to tax credits 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_5fbb7d0e-7e0b-5566-b1fd-
83f137d0dad9.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Water issues brought to Harrisville council 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190806/NEWS01/708069892 
 
Reading Eagle: Blue Marsh swimming area reopens after weekend closure 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/blue-marsh-swimming-area-reopens-after-weekend-
closure 
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WGAL: York County still feeling effects of last year's flooding 
https://www.wgal.com/article/york-county-still-feeling-effects-of-last-year-s-flooding/28614727 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Muncy considers road safety, flooding 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/08/muncy-considers-road-safety-flooding/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Adam T. Memorial Dam (Video) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/multimedia/adam-t-memorial-dam/video_8e8cfc63-f7a1-509b-b90a-
592669bed581.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Rivers providing a boatload of opportunity in the region  
https://observer-reporter.com/business/rivers-providing-a-boatload-of-opportunity-in-the-
region/article_bcb4e7a4-b863-11e9-b788-53c2d80043fd.html  
 
WESA: Pitt 'Collaboratory' Looks For Green Water Solutions 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pitt-collaboratory-looks-green-water-solutions 
 
WTAE: Boil-water advisory issued in Jeannette, surrounding areas 
https://www.wtae.com/article/boil-water-advisory-issued-in-jeannette-surrounding-areas/28624538  
  
WPXI: Boil water advisory in effect for several Westmoreland County communities 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-water-advisory-in-effect-for-several-westmoreland-
county-communities/973502771 
 
Tribune-Review: Jeannette, Penn Twp., North Huntingdon areas under boil water advisory 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/jeannette-penn-twp-north-huntingdon-areas-under-boil-
water-advisory/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Ligonier Twp. Supervisors review proposed new stormwater ordinance 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-twp-supervisors-review-proposed-new-
stormwater-ordinance/article_463a1db9-f78b-5110-891a-7687a219083f.html  
 
Tribune-Review: 2 hurt when boat becomes trapped under barge on Ohio River 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/three-people-hurt-when-barge-strikes-boat-on-ohio-
river/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Export will target illicit storm water connections along Italy Road 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/export-will-target-illicit-storm-water-connections-along-italy-
road/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
The Herald: Proposed ban on feeding wildlife irks some in Pennsylvania 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/proposed-ban-on-feeding-wildlife-irks-some-in-
pennsylvania/article_00244808-b87e-11e9-a0d3-0fb9159dc14e.html 
 
York Daily Record: One year after Tanger Outlet sinkhole swallowed 6 cars, repairs still ongoing 
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http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/08/muncy-considers-road-safety-flooding/
https://www.dailyitem.com/multimedia/adam-t-memorial-dam/video_8e8cfc63-f7a1-509b-b90a-592669bed581.html
https://www.dailyitem.com/multimedia/adam-t-memorial-dam/video_8e8cfc63-f7a1-509b-b90a-592669bed581.html
https://observer-reporter.com/business/rivers-providing-a-boatload-of-opportunity-in-the-region/article_bcb4e7a4-b863-11e9-b788-53c2d80043fd.html
https://observer-reporter.com/business/rivers-providing-a-boatload-of-opportunity-in-the-region/article_bcb4e7a4-b863-11e9-b788-53c2d80043fd.html
https://www.wesa.fm/post/pitt-collaboratory-looks-green-water-solutions
https://www.wtae.com/article/boil-water-advisory-issued-in-jeannette-surrounding-areas/28624538
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-water-advisory-in-effect-for-several-westmoreland-county-communities/973502771
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/boil-water-advisory-in-effect-for-several-westmoreland-county-communities/973502771
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/jeannette-penn-twp-north-huntingdon-areas-under-boil-water-advisory/
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/jeannette-penn-twp-north-huntingdon-areas-under-boil-water-advisory/
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-twp-supervisors-review-proposed-new-stormwater-ordinance/article_463a1db9-f78b-5110-891a-7687a219083f.html
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-twp-supervisors-review-proposed-new-stormwater-ordinance/article_463a1db9-f78b-5110-891a-7687a219083f.html
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/three-people-hurt-when-barge-strikes-boat-on-ohio-river/
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/three-people-hurt-when-barge-strikes-boat-on-ohio-river/
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/export-will-target-illicit-storm-water-connections-along-italy-road/
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/export-will-target-illicit-storm-water-connections-along-italy-road/
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/proposed-ban-on-feeding-wildlife-irks-some-in-pennsylvania/article_00244808-b87e-11e9-a0d3-0fb9159dc14e.html
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/proposed-ban-on-feeding-wildlife-irks-some-in-pennsylvania/article_00244808-b87e-11e9-a0d3-0fb9159dc14e.html


https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2019/08/07/lancaster-tanger-outlet-1-year-later-sinkhole-repairs-
still-ongoing/1931135001/ 
 
Reading Eagle: 2019's Berks County Outstanding Farm Family of the Year grows 40 kinds of trees, 
sending hundreds to military families every Christmas 
https://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/branching-out 
 
WJAC: Report: Chipotle 'fiber bowls' exposed to cancer-causing chemicals 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/report-chipotle-fiber-bowls-exposed-to-cancer-causing-chemicals 
 
KDKA: FEMA, FCC To Send Out Nationwide Emergency Alert Test 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/08/07/emergency-test/  
 
Tribune-Review: FEMA to conduct national Emergency Alert System test 
https://triblive.com/news/world/fema-to-conduct-national-emergency-alert-system-test/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Hyperloop One CEO: Public-private partnerships key to who gets 1st route 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/06/hyperloop-one-ceo-public-private-
partnerships-key.html 
  
Tribune-Review: Paving, sewers, landslides center of Ross capital improvements 
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/paving-sewers-landslides-center-of-ross-capital-improvements/ 

https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2019/08/07/lancaster-tanger-outlet-1-year-later-sinkhole-repairs-still-ongoing/1931135001/
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2019/08/07/lancaster-tanger-outlet-1-year-later-sinkhole-repairs-still-ongoing/1931135001/
https://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/branching-out
https://wjactv.com/news/local/report-chipotle-fiber-bowls-exposed-to-cancer-causing-chemicals
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/08/07/emergency-test/
https://triblive.com/news/world/fema-to-conduct-national-emergency-alert-system-test/
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/06/hyperloop-one-ceo-public-private-partnerships-key.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/08/06/hyperloop-one-ceo-public-private-partnerships-key.html
https://triblive.com/local/north-hills/paving-sewers-landslides-center-of-ross-capital-improvements/

